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I support this bill because it would be a huge win for the hunting community and 

would help preserve the tradition of hunting with hounds. Not only would it do both of 

those things, it would bring somewhat of a balance between the predator and prey 

ratio in oregon. Hound hunting is also the only effective way to manage cougars  


